
Why join the Naval Academy Parents Club of Central Pennsylvania?

The goal of the Parents Club is to provide support for both our Mid parents and
Midshipmen.

The benefits of a 4-year membership include the following:

Invite to all club events:
* Welcome Aboard Picnic for incoming plebes and their families
* Fall and winter sport watch parties - parties are typically held with either

the USAFA or USMA’s local parent clubs
* Firstie Dinner (Three Cheers)
* Tailgates

Cookies are delivered annually to the mid during the semester of their
birthday

Midshipmen receive a card with words of encouragement signed by
members of the club along with a gift card each semester

Prior to graduation, Firsties are honored at a club dinner and receive a
graduation gift from the club which includes a cover bag and first salute coin

Up to two (2) personalized parent nametags

Receive a quarterly newsletter from the club with includes important
upcoming dates and information celebrating the successes of midshipmen

There are many benefits to becoming a member of our organization including access to
Naval Academy insight and experience and ongoing support of our Midshipmen and one
another. USNA Parent Clubs offer a wonderful source of support and encouragement,
particularly for the parents of a new Plebe.

Contact us at: usnacentralpa@gmail.com


